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22

nd
 September 2017  

Dear EYFS Parents,  

 

As part of the school’s initiative to promote reading, we have invited the Little Library Van to visit the school. 

The story telling sessions will develop the children’s interest in discovering the world of stories, fire their 

imagination and develop a lifelong love of reading.  

 

There will be wide a range of old and new stories and rhymes used on the Little Library Van to engage the 

children.  

 

The Little Library Van will be parked on the school carpark and each story session will last approximately 30 

minutes. There will be two sessions available for Nursery class and one session for Reception class. 

 

The following sessions will be held on 20
th

 October 2017: 

 

 Two sessions for Nursery to be held at 1.15pm and 1.45pm 

  One session for Reception to be held at 2.15pm – Correction!   

Time has changed slightly as previously advertised   
 A maximum of 2 adults per child will be invited to attend the session. 

 After the session the children will also receive a free reading pack by the book trust. 

 

The Little Library Van will also be available at the end of the school day for parents and/or carers to climb 

aboard and explore. If you also wish to sign up to the library service, then this service will also be available.  

 

If you would like to attend, could you please complete the form below and return it to school by Monday 2
nd

 

October 2017.  

 

We hope that you are able to attend, so that you are able to learn new and interesting ways of supporting your 

child’s development in reading. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss C Oliver  

Reception Teacher  

……………………………………  ……………………………………………………………………  

Story Bus Visit on Friday 20th October 2017 
 

o I / We are able to attend. Please reserve me/us_________ seats.  

o I / We are unable to attend.  

o I give permission for my child to attend the story bus session on 20
th

 October 2017  

o If your child is in Nursery please circle which time you would prefer, these times will be allocated  

     on a first come, first serve basis. Nursery 1.15pm or 1.45pm. 

 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Form: _________________  

 

Signed: ________________________________________________ Date: ___________________  

 

 

All replies to be returned strictly by: Monday 2
nd

 October 2017 to enable us 

to prepare the sessions. 


